
Dorota Richards 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

FW: Article 17(1) Notice - WOO62-02 - NIEA response 
WOO62-02 Article 17(1) Notice.pdf; WOO62-02 Churchtown Landfill, Donegal - NIEA 
response.pdf 

--- ~ __ 
5 From: Kelly, Eugene'--- '------- ---__ - j 

Sent: 09 June 2017 11:12 
To: Licensing Staff 
Subject: Article 17(1) Notice - WOO62-02 - NIEA response 

Good Morning, 1 

Please see attached the response from NIEA Waste Permitting team to  this consultation 

Regards 

Eugene Kelly 

From: Dorota Richards [mailto:d.richards@epa.ie] 
Sent: 31 May 2017 11:28 
To: I P R I  
Subject: Article 17( 1) Notice - WOO62-02 

Good Morning, 

Please find attached for your attention, should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Kind regards 

i 

Dorota Ric$ards 

Programme Officer, 

Enviionmeiitat Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Eniironniental Protection Agency 

Tel: 0539160600; d.richards@epa.ie 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and 

intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they 

are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify 

the EPA postmaster - postmaster@epa.ie 

The opinions contained within are personal to the sender and 

do not necessarily reflect the policy of the Environmental Protection 
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mailto:d.richards@epa.ie


NIEA 
Your Reference - WOO62-02 

Northern Ireland 
Environment 

Waste Permitting 
Klondyke Building 
Gasworks Business Park 
Ormeau Road 
Belfast 
BT7 2JA 

Telephone: +44 2890 569354 Administration 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
EPA 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
CO Wexford 
(by e-mail to Licensing@epa.ie) 

9 June 2017 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

WOO62-02 Churchtown Landfill, Donegal 

I am writing in response to your Article 17( 1 ) consultation letter dated 31 May 201 7 

regarding the waste licence review for the Churchtown landfill in Lifford, Co. Donegal. 

I can confirm that NlEA Waste Permitting have no comments on this waste licence review. 

Yours sincerely, 

‘ I  
I 

Dr Eugene Kelly 

Waste Permitting Team 

NlEA 
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